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How to contact us 

To contact a Family 

Liaison Officer, you 

can call the office on 

01296 421733. 

 Alternatively, you 

can email: 

safeguarding@willia

mharding.school 

FLO Focus 
 

  
   

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

WHA T  C AN  WE  H E L P  W I T H ?  

Our role is to work in partnership with families to ensure children have the best 

possible chance to make full use of the educational opportunities in school. We 

can offer support on a range of issues which might affect you and your children 

and can also sign post parents to other services outside of the school which may 

be of help. We can offer a listening ear and if you have concerns that need to be 

addressed, we can make sure that any information is shared and dealt with 

confidentially for the benefit of your child. We can offer advice and support with; 

behaviour difficulties, school refusal, bereavement, advice in financial difficulties, 

advice on housing, anxieties, worries, safeguarding concerns and much more. 

Meet the Team 
 

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE FAMILY 
INFORMATION SERVICE 

The Buckinghamshire Family Information 

Service (BFIS) has a website which is full of 

useful information and advice for families. 

https://familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/ 

 

 

https://familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/
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FLO Coffee Mornings                                        

We have 2 more coffee mornings this academic year, it would be lovely to have you join us for an 

informal chat over a tea or coffee, there may also be biscuits!  

The dates are as below: 

26th May 2023-Internet Safety with Mrs Bone and Mrs Bazeley                               

3rd July 2023-Transitions with Mrs Bicknell and Mrs Lambourne 

Although we have a theme for each coffee morning you can come to see us to discuss anything that is 

concerning you about your child, that the FLO team may be able to support you with. 

 

Things to do during the Easter Holidays 
 
There are lots of activites taking place across Aylesbury during the Easter  
Holidays, please see below just some of the places that have things going on to keep  
the children entertained. 
 
Hobby Craft, Junction Retail Park: 
They  have lots of different workshops taking place in store during the  
Holidays.  
 
Discover Bucks Museum: 
Head over to the website to see what they have on offer throughout the Easter Holidays, from Easter craft activites to 
exhibitons and the Roald Dahl Gallery 
 

Queens Park Centre: 
On Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th April, Queens Park are running an Easter Pottery Club which is suitable for 7-11 year 
olds, if interested please contact QPC on 01296 424332 
 

Holiday Activities and Food Programme 
                                 (HAF) 
 
This programme provides free holiday activities 
and a hot meal for one week during the 
Easter Break. The sessions run for 4 hours 
each day. This is open to families who  
receive benefit related free school meals. 
Please go to the Bucks Family Information  
Service website for further details on the  
sessions and how to book. 

 

 

 


